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Chris Steller

From: Dannen, Darielle (She/Her/Hers) (DEED) <darielle.dannen@state.mn.us>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:27 AM
To: reports
Subject: DEED Licensing Disqualification reports 
Attachments: MSS 214.035 POST report to DEED 2024.pdf; Preliminary Applications Report required 

by Minn. Stat. § 214 - Minnesota Department of Commerce 1-15-2024 (1).pdf

As required by Minn. Stat. 214.035, please find enclosed all of the Licensing DisqualificaƟon reports that the Department 
of Employment and Economic Development received by January 15 of this year.   

If you have quesƟons about these reports you may contact the reporƟng agencies directly for more informaƟon. 

Thank you,  

Darielle Dannen | Government Relations Director | she/her 
Department of Employment and Economic Development 
Great Northern Building, 12th Floor 180 East Fifth Street St. Paul, MN 55101

Work: 651-259-7118; Cell:  651-470-7121

mn.gov/DEED | Twitter | Facebook



 

Board of Peace Officer Standards and Training 
 1600 University Avenue, Suite 200, Saint Paul, MN 55104 

  Main: (651) 643-3060  |  www.mn.gov/post/ 

 

January 19, 2024 

 

Commissioner Matt Varilek 

Minnesota Department of Employment and Economic Development 

180 E 5th St Suite 1200 

Saint Paul, MN 55101 

 

Commissioner Varilek, 

 

In accordance with Minnesota statute 214.035 Licensing Disqualifications, Preliminary Applications; Reports 

subd. 4, the following information is provided to you:  

 

Calendar Year POST Board MSS 214.035 

Requests for License 561 

Applications ineligible due to criminal record 0 

Preliminary Applications 2 

Preliminary Applications Denied 0 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 651-201-7789 or email erik.misselt@state.mn.us with questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Erik Misselt 

Executive Director 

Minnesota Board of Peace Officers and Standards Training 
 

 

 

mailto:erik.misselt@state.mn.us


 

 

Date:   January 15, 2024 
To:   Department of Employment and Economic Development 
From:   Department of Commerce 
Subject: Report required by Minn. Stat. § 214.035, subd. 4 

 

In accordance with Minn. Stat. § 214.035, subd. 4, the Department of Commerce reports the following 
data: 

•  70,427 individuals applied for a professional or occupational license, registration, or certificate 
from the Department of Commerce during calendar year 2023. 

• Of those, 5 were found to be ineligible due to a criminal record or conviction. 

• 2 individuals submitted a preliminary application under Minn. Stat. § 214.035. 

• Of those, 1 was found to be ineligible due to a criminal record or conviction; 1 application is still 
pending 

 


